
April 30 – Prisons US Report 

 

The number of letters from prisoners has greatly decreased this month and I am not sure if it is due to 

shelter-in-place or if there are just fewer letters. With no Seattle BOT meeting I plan to reach out to the 

committee in May to see if there is anything they wish to tackle between now and San Diego. Hopefully 

that meeting will be allowed to go forth. 

Thanks for letting me be of service. 

 

Beth Z. Area 2 - Chair 


